
 

Due to Covid19, this office will be closed through August 17th.  We will continue to 

check the mail and email daily. All courts held at the Monroe County Justice 

Center are cancelled. Cases will be reset after that date.  It will be your 

responsibility to contact the office after August 17th in reference to your court 

date.  

 

If you need to file documents, you can email the following: 

martha.cook@monroetn.com  

donna.murphy@monroetn.com  

sarah.shaw@monroetn.com 

toni.coffelt@monroetn.com 

tracy.coffelt@monroetn.com 

michele.byrum@monroetn.com 

 

You can also file by fax:  423-442-4897 or 423-442-4855 

 

CIVIL COURT DATE ADJUSTMENTS: 

Civil Court dates set on 8-5-2020 will be reset to 8-26-2020 

Civil Court dates set on 8-12-2020 will be reset to 9-2-2020 
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